ETOWAH COUNTY COMMISSION
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

The Etowah County Commission is soliciting proposals from qualified engineering firms to
provide professional engineering services for design of an interstate interchange to serve the
Northeast Alabama Regional Megasite.

The consulting firm will be selected on a 100-point rating system. Selection criteria will be
based upon the following:

1. Experience as it relates to Federally Funded Infrastructure Projects 40 Points
2. Professional Background and Quality of Personnel 30 Points
3. Capability to Meet Schedules and Deadlines 30 Points

TOTAL POINTS 100 POINTS

Proposals are due by 4pm on Friday, June 14, 2024, and should be mailed or delivered as
follows:

Shane Ellison, CAO

Etowah County Commission
800 Forrest Avenue, Suite 113
Gadsden, AL 35901

All professional engineering firms who consider themselves qualified are invited to submit a
proposal. The Etowah County Commission reserves the right to reject any and all proposals and
to waive any informalities or irregularities in the proposal process. The Etowah County
Commission is an Equal Opportunity Employer and encourages the participation of minority
owned businesses and Section 3 qualified contracts in all project contract procurements.
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